
Esteemed members of the Arkansas Parole Board, 

I am signing this letter in support of Heath Stocks's bid for clemency. 

I have gotten to know Heath over the years, through our communications and visits, and find him 

to be compassionate, trustworthy, and intelligent. Heath has strived to develop as a person, applied 

himself to programs inside and outside the prison, and he has transformed into a man I am proud 

to know. Not only has he invested into healing from a past of trauma and abuse, but he routinely 

uses the lessons learned to assist and inspire those around him. Heath listens to others' problems, 

seeks to help them any way he can, and I believe that he is someone worthy of your grace.  

He is an amazing person who deserves to live a life outside of prison walls. I know Heath Stocks 

and believe that he can be a productive citizen, and his work over the past 23 years in prison shows 

his efforts to reform and rehabilitate. Not many people would share their worst experiences openly 

with the world, in an effort to help others, but he has done that and displayed true Godly character. 

I am personally pleading with you to grant his plea and, as a supporter, offer my part in the network 

of individuals willing to help empower and support his success. 

Sincerely, 

________________ 

Signature 

________________ 

Printed name 

________________ 

Date 

Michael K. Kaiser
Attorney at law
300 S. Spring Street, Ste. 800
Little Rock, AR  72201
Email:  Michael@LCArkLaw.com
Fax:  501-370-9306
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